
October 22, 2017  

Twentieth Sunday after Pentecost 

Union Cross Moravian Church 
“A Christian Family seeking to reflect God’s Love” 

Chimes 
Caleb Draper 

Call to Worship 
Chrissy Johnson 

Welcome and Announcements 

Hymn 726 
Jesus Loves Me This I Know 

Children’s Chat with Larry 

Pastoral Prayer 

Sharing our Gifts with the Lord 

Offertory Hymn 

Holy, Holy, Holy – Clatterbuck 

Hymn 764 

Lord Jesus, Think on Me 

Ghost Story Telling 
 

Hymn 356 
Christians Dismiss Your Fears  

 

 

 

Pastor: Rev. Russell Williams  Organist/Pianist: Janice Reich 
Choir Director: Phyllis Long  Alice Linville 



Today 

  8:00  AM Praise Team Rehearsal 

  9:00  AM Contemporary Worship Service 

  9:45  AM Sunday School Opening 

10:00  AM Sunday School Class 

11:00  AM Worship Service 

  2:00  PM   Baby Shower for Megan Linville 

  5:00  PM Hank Brodt Presentation in  

    Sanctuary 

Monday 

   6:30  PM Girl Scouts 

   7:00  PM Graveyard Board Meeting 

Wednesday 

 10:00 AM Women’s Bible Study 
   7:00 PM Adult Choir Practice  

Friday 

Setup for the Church Bazaar 

Saturday 

   8:00  AM Church Bazaar until 1 PM 

  

The flowers today are given in loving memory of 
Don Shields, who would have  

been 75 today, by Barbara, Donna and Les. 

A single rosebud is placed today by the Women’s 

Fellowship in honor of  

Piper Jean Knox, 

daughter of Adam and Anna Knox  

born on October 14, 2017. 

Announcements 

Church Secretary-Applications for church 
secretary will be accepted through October 27th. If 
you know of someone outside of the church who t 
would be interested in the job, please pick up an 
application or job description from the church 
office.  

 

Today 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Karen Harris 

Infant Nursery 
Karen and Doug 

Vaughn 

Preschool Nursery  
Chrissy and Brad 

Johnson 

Custodial Check 
Ronnie Sisk 
Kim Craver 

Greeters-Narthex 
Dean and Joyce 

Mabe 

Greeter Vestibule 
Terry Sells 

Ushers for October 
David Kapp 

John Woodard 

Next Sunday 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Tony Draper 

Infant Nursery 
Jane Lawrence 

Sheila Underwood 

Preschool Nursery  
Teresa Sell 

Tot Noel 

Custodial Check 
Kim Craver 
Lisa Willard 

Greeters-Narthex 
Dean and Joyce 

Mabe 

Greeter Vestibule 
Terry Sells 

Ushers for 
November 
Dave Kapp 

Randy Knox 

 



The Church Bazaar will be next Saturday! If you can help with setting 
up for the bazaar or helping in another way, please contact Patty Tally 
or Dot Tucker. Also, can drink donations would be appreciated. 

The Joint Board invites you to attend the special Church Council 
on Sunday, Oct. 29, 2017 immediately following worship. A lunch will 
be provided. Since it will be the 5th Sunday, any donations for the 
Building Fund will be accepted. 

The following motion will be brought to the congregation for a vote: 

“The Board of Trustees move to spend $30,000 to obtain architectural 
drawings, a design/build contract, a Scope of Work for the renovation of 
the existing facilities, selection of materials, and Winston-Salem Code 
Review for option B3.” 

**Please note: At Church Council on January 28, 2018, we will have a 
final vote whether or not to proceed with option B3 based on the 
information and pricing obtained from the architect, contractors, and the 
city.” 

Thank you for your continued prayers and financial support for the 
growth we are experiencing here at Union Cross! 

Women’s Bible Study-This coming Wednesday will be the last meeting 
of the Women’s Bible Study group until after the first of the year. Thank 
you to all the women who have actively participated. 

Trunk or Treat-Start thinking of great ideas for decorating your car or 
truck for the Trunk or Treat scheduled for October 29th at 6:30 PM here 
at the church.  If you plan to bring your car/truck/jeep/wagon, please 
sign up in the fellowship hall. Judges will be looking for the most eye-
catching decorations. If you can contribute candy that would be 
appreciated, too, and there’s a box in the fellowship hall for donations.  

 Prayer Request Updates  

Please Add: Linda Nelson, who is having some medical issues. 

Shirley Willard who had knee surgery. 

 Luke Hale who is having some medical issues. 

Ongoing prayer requests can be found in the Church Newsletter. 

Any prayer requests or updates can be submitted either by 

email (ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org) or by contacting the church 

office (336-769-2411).  

mailto:ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org


 
Looking Forward 

  
Oct.  28 Church Bazaar 8 AM -1 PM 
Oct.  29 Special Building Fund Offering 
 Church Council Lunch and Meeting following 11 AM Service 
 Chicken Stew/Trunk or Treat at 5 at Friedland Moravian 

Trunk or Treat at  6:30 PM at UCMC 
Nov.  1 Adult Choir Practice 7 PM 
Nov.  2 Quadrennial Review PEC 7 PM 
Nov.  3 Glenn HS Football Dinner 
Nov.  4 Chicken Stew 6 PM 
Nov.  5 Daylight Savings Time End 
 Veteran’s Day Potluck Luncheon  
 Confirmation Class 
Nov.  6 Board of Elders Meeting 
Nov.  7 Women’s Circle Meetings 
 

 
 

 

Pastor’s Office 336-986-9406 

Dee McGee, Secretary: 336-769-2411; 

The Secretarial hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., M-F 

Visit our Web Site at www.unioncross.org 

Watchword for the Week is from Psalm 96:2 

Sing to the Lord, bless his name; tell of his salvation from 

day to day. 

 

Our Generosity of Time and Treasures 

Attendance 10/15/2017  Last Week’s Offering 
$3078 

Praise Service 22 10/08 $3003 
Sunday School 69 10/01 $6250 
11 AM Worship Service 132 09/24 $2583 
  09/17 

09/10 
 
 
 
 
  

$3795 
$3206 
 
 
  

    
    

 

http://www.unioncross.org/

